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PASSAIC COUNTY CLERK OFFERS IN-PERSON VOTING  

FOR 2013 PRIMARY ELECTION 
 

Paterson, NJ – The 2013 Primary Election is Tuesday, June 4, 2013.  Registered 
Passaic County voters who can’t get to the polls on Election Day may vote ahead of 
time in the Passaic County Clerk’s office.  
 
Office hours for in-person voting are Tuesday, May 28th through Friday, May 31st from 
8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. with extended hours on Saturday, June 1st from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 
p.m. and 8:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. on Monday, June 3, 2013.  
 
The Clerk’s office is located on the 1st Floor, Room 130 of the County’s Administration 
Building at 401 Grand Street, Paterson, New Jersey. 
 
If you need further information, please call the Passaic County Clerk’s Election Division 
at 973-881-4127.    
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